
April 2, 2024 

Herbert H. Hillard, Chairman  tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov 

Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

502 Deaderick Street 

4th Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243 

Re:   Communications Venture Corporation d/b/a INdigital 

Notification of Change in Ownership 

Dear Chairman Hillard: 

Communications Venture Corporation dba INdigital “INdigital” holds authorization in Tennessee 

as a Competitive Local Exchange Carrier (Docket No. 18-00084) and has elected market regulation. 

INdigital submits this Notice of a Change in Ownership from the original ownership structure 

included on our applicable certification to INdigital Holdings, Inc.  

Our name will remain Communications Venture Corporation dba INdigital and no changes are being 

made to our management, address, contact information, designated agent nor any changes in 

services, rates, terms or conditions, etc. as a result. Further, INdigital will remain the operating entity 

and as a Next Generation 911-only provider, does not have end-users in Tennessee.  

Sincerely, 

Mark Grady, President 

For notice questions, contact: 

Cassandra Cole 

Regulatory & Public Affairs Manager 

Communications Venture Corporation d/b/a INdigital 

Cell: 740-262-0306 

Email: ccole@indigital.net  
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